
SUPERVISOR'S MEETING 
November 14, 2013 

The Jackson Township Supervisors held their regular meeting at 8:00 a.m. at the Jackson Township Municipal 
Building. Members present were Supervisors Bruce Baker, John Wallet and Secretary-Treasurer/ Manager 
Dave Hirko along with Solicitor Bill Barbin. Supervisor Mark Westrick was unable to attend. The meeting was 
called to order by Chairman Bruce Baker with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 

Board Roll Call was taken with Supervisors Baker and Wallet present. Supervisor Mark Westrick was unable to 
attend. 

Public Comments Concerning Agenda Items: 
(None) 

Correspondence: 
Manager Hirko said, we received a letter from the Miners Community Food Pantry. They are asking for an 
annual donation and say that they feed 300 families or about 1,600 people each month and about half of the 
needy reside in Jackson Township. Last year we gave them $1,000. I also would like to mention that we 
received a check for $600 from the Big Stone Inn with a note saying to please put this donation towards the 
Loraine Fishing Pond Project. 

Old Business: 
(None) 

New Business: 
Motion Wallet, second Baker to approve annual contribution to the Miners Community Food Pantry for 
$1000.00. Vote-2 yes. 

Motion Wallet, second Baker to accept the resignation of William Motosicky as a Part-Time Police Officer for 
Jackson Township. Vote-2 yes. 

Other New Business: 
Supervisor Wallet said, the update on the Fishing Pond Project is we talked to our Engineer yesterday and 
there's only 3 remaining issues. Two of them should be taken care of today, just paperwork and the only other 
remaining issue is the approval of the Erosion and Sedimentation Control Plan by the Cambria County 
Conservation District. Once that is approved, we're good to go. If it doesn't get approved by December 8th, 
we would have to re-submit and we don't want to do that. Chairman Baker said, no because you're talking 
about time and a huge expense. Wallet said, we'd rather use the money for improvements for the people. 

Public Comments: 
(None) 

Announcements: 
Chairman Baker announced, The Board of Supervisors next scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, 
November 21, 2013 at 7:00 pm at the Jackson Township Municipal Building. Jackson Township will hold it's 8th 
Annual Light-Up Night at Veterans Park on Sunday, December 1, 2013 from 5:30 to 8:30 pm. There will be 
over 15,000 lights, trees decorated by businesses, organizations, churches and families, model train display, 
refreshments, caroling and a special visit from Santa. 

Adiou rn ment: 
Motion Wallet, second Baker to adjourn the meeting at 7:08 am. Vote-2 yes. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David M. Hirko, Secretary 


